
We will be having our annual  

“Coat Give-Away” 

   Saturday, October 29, 2022 

      10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
St. John’s Lutheran Church Basement 

 120 West Water St., Sidney, Ohio 
 

   

                Donated coats are new or gently used. 

You must attend the event to be eligible. This 

includes Children.  NO EXCEPTIONS! 
 

 

 

 

 

Shelby County United Way 

Women’s Initiative Group, 

POWER, will be providing new 

coats for Shelby County school 

aged children. 

 


